Df Yg]XYbhfg F Ydcfh 6 m A Uf_ Ai fd\ m

The purpose of the Staff Senate is to contribute to the success of the University. As the Senate enters it's tenth year, here are some of the recent ways in which the Senate has contributed toward it's purpose: the Christmas Luncheon, charitable community donations, monthly Staff Spirit awards, Communication Symposiums, roundtable meetings, assistance with the presidential search, input for campus smoking and dress policies, the ad hoc committee on donating leave time, the wellness participation time ad hoc committee, Meet and Greet Election luncheon, spring election, professional development events, Home Improvement BBQ, newsletter, website updates,

your good work that the Staff Senate has a voice. Keep up the important work as we look forward to the great tasks we will accomplish next year.

GHUZZGYbUhY'9`YWIjcb'FYgi hg

Congratulations to our newly elected Senators and Alternates!

Clerical - Erica Armstrong and Bryn Schofield

Maintenance, Trades, Technical, and Police -

>c]b'i g'Zcf'
ZccXž
ZY`ckg\]dž
UbX'Zlb°

Members: Kristi Klien (co-chair), Kevin Roginski (co-chair), Ann Barnoski, Tom Coleman, Kelly Cook, Lori Flynn, Steve Hallock, Caitlyn Hollingshead, Gerry Loveless, Janice Mecadon, Mary Ellen Pichiarello, Ryan Puksta, Bryn Schofield, Sue Shimsky, Kyle Thomas, and Cindy Tokash

Staff Recognition & Excellence Awards

The Staff Recognition and Excellence Committee has been eagerly planning the End of the Year Celebration and Awards Luncheon. It will take place on Wednesday, May 10th in the Rose Room in Brennan Hall. This gathering is

Interested in learning more?

Contact us: staffsenate@scranton.edu or

Visit our website:
scranton.edu/staff-senate